
Landscaping Surroundings of new Ritter Hall and Lecture Hall buildings

August 31, 1960

Work has begun on landscaping the portion of The University of California, La Jolla, surrounding two recently
completed buildings.

This will be the first step toward a unified landscape plan for the entire campus, according to J. W. Tippetts,
campus Building Program Coordinator.

Designed by Roy Seifert of San Diego, the landscaping is being put in by Roy C. Barnett, Riverside. It calls
for extensive planting on the southern part of the campus near the new laboratory buildings and the Lecture Hall.
It will be completed by the end of the year. Thomas Church, San Francisco, world-famous landscape architect,
was a consultant on the plan. The architects have worked to preserve and enhance the natural beauty of the site,
Tippetts said.


